
 

23rd April 2024   GR/mm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As we approach the end of Y11, we are delighted to be able to offer our Yr11 students the 
opportunity to purchase a Leavers’ Hoodie.  These are priced at £14 and can be ordered 
directly from the company making the hoodies, deadline for placing orders is Friday 24th 
May.  The hoodies will be delivered to school, so please choose the ‘local pick up’ option, which 
means there will be no delivery charge. 
   
https://customwair.com/product/brentford-school-for-girls-leavers-hoodie/ 
  
More information regarding our upcoming events taking place in May will be emailed 
shortly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Ms Garrett 
Head of Year 11 
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